
January  2020 Special Points  

Of Interest 
 

 Friday is Red, White, 

and Blue day! Make 

RW&B day effortless by 

purchasing BABC spirit 

wear! 

Upcoming Events 

(Month) 

Event date 

Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day 

No School 

 

1/20/20 

Winter  

Carnival 

2/7/20 

Spelling Bee 2/11/20 

Parent  
Teacher    

Conferences 

Half days  

2/12/20

-

2/13/20 

No School 2/14/20 

Presidents 

Day No 

School 

 

2/17/20 

BAC Meeting 2/20/20 

No School 3/6/20 

Spring Break 

No School 

3/9/20-

3/13/20 

RWB  

Assembly 

3/20/20 

Muffins with 

Mom 

3/26/20 

  

 

Email Your PTA  @ 

birchwoodpta@gmail.com 

HELLO PARENTS! 

  

BIRCHWOOD ABC  

                   PTA NEWSLETTER 

Happy New Year to Birchwood families.  A new year means new events happening at our 

school.  If you are able to help with any of our events please let us know. 
 
The PTA is holding a yearbook cover contest.  All students are encouraged to 

express their creative side and design their own idea for a yearbook cover.  

All entries must be turned in by January 31st to the PTA box.   

 
Online presales of yearbooks are happening now! Preorders online now 

thru February 29th at $12 each.  Cost will be $15 per yearbook after 

February 29th.  NEW LOW PRICE for our Birchwood families this year! 
https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/view_account.asp?l=EBAC27B1-

0EED-4D32-BD5E-186785D11E9C    

 
Friday, February 7th from 5:30-7:30pm will be our Winter Carnival.  You 

do not want to miss this family evening of  games, cakewalk, face painting, 

balloon animals, ice skating, skiing, Ninja Warrior course and S’mores with 

Mr. Thomas!  On top of that, we would love your donations of your favor-

ite soup or stew to share . Who knows, you could be one of the top three 

winners as our Student Council judge the best soup of the night.  We will 

also have a wonderful basket auction to bid on.  The money raised will go to the Art    

department to place more shelving and cabinets to display our students art work in the 

school. 
If you have any questions regarding this event OR would like to VOLUNTEER please   

contact the PTA at birchwoodpta@gmail.com 

Tuesday, February 25th Birchwood will be participating in Great Alaska Pizza 

Company’s Customer Appreciation Day.  Dinner can be planned for you that 

night! Mark your calendars, 10% of ALL sales that day will be given to Birch-

wood ABC to help support all of our wonderful happenings. 

Thursday, March 26th will be Muffins with Mom.  Students can share a nice 

breakfast of muffins, fruit, milk and coffee with their mother, grandmother, 

aunts, sisters or any female role model in their lives.  Please mark your calen-

dars and join us.  We are looking for MALE volunteers to help with this 

event.  Please reach out to the PTA if you are interested in helping. 

April 20-24 will be our Spring Book Fair.  This is a great way to stock up for 

the summer reading your students will be doing. 

We are also looking for a new Vice President and Secretary for 

next year.  Please let us know if you would be interested in helping 

with the Birchwood PTA. Thank you for all of your support .  

These events would not be possible with out you.    

 - Your PTA 

mailto:birchwoodpta@gmail.com

